
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On behalf of the 6th grade teachers, I am excited to announce that 

the 6th grade will be returning to Medieval Times for our annual class trip.  

On Thursday, April 10th, we will depart the Middle School at 

approximately 10:00 am, and will travel by bus to Medieval Times in 

Lyndhurst, NJ. At the castle, the students will enjoy an interactive, 

education show and lunch. The lunch will include roasted chicken, a potato 

wedge, corn on the cob, and Texas toast, along with unlimited soda or water. 

There is also a vegetarian option available for anyone who requests it. The 

school nurse, who will be with us on the trip, will communicate with Medieval 

Times to ensure that students with food allergies are accommodated.  

At the completion of the show, at approximately 1:00 pm, we will board 

the busses and travel back to the middle school where we will finish the rest 

of the school day.  

To ensure bussing and tickets, we need to collect the payment for the 

class trip in advance. If your child is interested in attending, please have 

them return the attached permission slip along with a check or cash for 

$60.00 by Wednesday, February 12th. The check should be made payable 

to: Hasbrouck Heights Class of 2031. Please indicate if your child will need 

a vegetarian meal.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. I am looking 

forward to a great second half of the school year with the 6th grade. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Puzio 

6th Grade Math Teacher 

6th Grade Team Leader 

puziomic@hhschools.org 



Permission Slip 

6th Grade Class Trip 

Medieval Times 

Thursday, April 10, 2025 
 

 

Student’s Name:  _______________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Please check the following: 

 

  Cash 

 

  Check (made payable to Hasbrouck Heights Class of 2031) 

 

  * Vegetarian Option Requested  


